ANHEUSER-BUSCH COMPANIES

DER

February 28, 1986 MAR 6 1986

BAQM

Mr. Clair Fancy

Central Air Permitting Section
Department of Environmental Regulation
2600 Blairstone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32301-8241

Re: Jacksonville Brewery
Coal-Fired Cogeneration Permit Application

Dear Clair:

Anheuser-Busch Companies, Inc. has re-evaluated the feasibility

of installing a coal-fired cogeneration project at the Jacksonville
brewery and has decided not to pursue this opportunity. Please
return the permit application dated July 12, 1985 to my attention.

Your assistance in this matter is greatly appreciated.

hn V. Stier
upervisor
nvironmental Affairs

JVS/bkb

cc: Mr. Jerry Woosely, BESD - Jacksonvilie
Mr. John Wilchek, ABI - Jacksonville
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